
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
INTESA SANPAOLO: CLARIFICATION OVER NEXI 

 
Turin - Milan, 20 November 2019 – With reference to today’s news in the press, Intesa Sanpaolo 

clarifies that the Bank and Nexi have entered preliminary contacts in order to examine possible 

transactions aimed at strengthening the commercial partnership already existing between the two 

companies. 

 

These possible transactions would not entail for Intesa Sanpaolo any obligation to promote a 

takeover bid.     
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